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Policy on the Communication of Suspected Fraud, Unethical and Illegal 
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disclosure is expressly required by law or necessary to protect the safety of the 
reporting individual or others.  Strict confidentiality otherwise shall be 
maintained over Hotline documents at all times, and hotline cases should not 
be discussed with anyone outside of the investigative personnel. 

 
 
V.  Reporting by the Office of Internal Audit:  On an annual basis, the Office 
of Internal Audit will prepare a USM Hotline Summary Report.  The report will 
be presented to the Board of Regents for review and approval. 
 
The Director of Internal Audit will, on a case-by-case basis, determine if a fraud 
audit report will be issued for allegations investigated by the Office of Internal 
Audit.  When a report is issued it will include the results of the investigation, and 
if appropriate, recommendations for further action.   
 
 
VI. Effective Date:  This policy shall become effective on 04/16/2010.  
 


